
Mass Intentions for this week 

Sat:    6.00p.m.       Martin Lumsden (M. Mind) 

         Paddy & Betty Cole (Anniv.) 

         Eileen Sutton (Anniv.) 

         Gerard Hayes (Anniv.) 
                     

Sun:    8.30a.m.       Finbar Creed (Rec. Dec’d) 

         Patricia Swan (Rec. Dec’d) 
                    

    10.00a.m.       Mary Galvin (Rec. Dec’d)  

         Sheila Murphy (Anniv.)  
                          

    11.30a.m.       Atkins & Kerr Families (Anniv.) 

         Ciarán Lambe (Rec. Dec’d) 
                           

Mon:    10.00a.m.       Parishioners’ Intentions 
                           

Tues:    10.00a.m.       Nora Abraham (Anniv.) 
                   

Wed:    10.00a.m.       Ken Lalor (Anniv.) 
    

Thurs:  10.00a.m.       Peter Kennedy (Anniv.) 
          

Fri:       10.00a.m.       Christopher O’Keeffe (Anniv.) 

Church of Our Lady 

Mother of Divine Grace, Raheny 

Phone: (01) 8313232 

Email: info@rahenyparish.ie 

Website: www.rahenyparish.ie 

Sunday 9th June 2019  

Pentecost Sunday 
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Next Sunday’s Readings (The Most Holy Trinity):   

Prov 8:22-31.   Ps 8:4-9, R/ v 2.   Rm 5:1-5.   Jn 16:12-15 

The Pentecost Clontarf Camino, an ecumenical 

walk between all six churches in Clontarf will 

take place on Sunday 9th June, starting at the 

Presbyterian Church at 2:30p.m. and finishing at 

St. Gabriel’s.  All welcome. 

New rosters for Ministers of the Eucharist are  

available for collection outside the door of the sacristy. 

Rosary and Eucharistic Adoration continue in 

the Church each Thursday after 10a.m. Mass for 

one hour.  Free car parking.  All are welcome. 

The Sacrament of Confession is available in our 

Church after 10a.m. Mass on Fridays (except if a 

funeral is taking place) and also on request. 

More Ministers of the Word are required for the  

Sunday Masses.  Please contact the Parish Office if you 

are interested.  Training will be provided. 

All services from our Parish Church are streamed live on 

our website www.rahenyparish.ie...just click on the 

Watch Us Live tab.  The Parish Newsletter is also  

published weekly on the parish website……..click on the 

Parish Bulletin tab. 

Annual Cemetery Masses 
 

St. Fintan’s on Sunday 9th June at 12 noon 

Fingal on Sunday 16th June at 12 noon  

Glasnevin on Sunday 30th June at 3p.m.  

Mass Cards for all occasions are available in the 

Parish Office each weekday morning from 

10:30a.m. to 12p.m.   

THE DEEP END: Good Communicators 
 

 

We often hear that in order to be a good communicator, 

we have to learn how to speak another person’s  

language.  On the day of Pentecost, when the disciples 

were filled with the Holy Spirit, each of the people 

gathered heard them speaking in his or her own  

language.  The ability to communicate and to be  

understood was the first gift they received from the 

Holy Spirit.   
 

Today, we need the gift of communication more than 

ever.  There are times when we have the opportunity to 

share our faith, or to witness to others in the way we 

live our faith.  We might feel that we struggle to share 

our faith in a way that others can understand.  In order 

to meet people where they are, we first need to ‘speak 

their language’ – to know them, listen to them, and  

recognise God’s presence in them.  The Spirit that 

came upon the early believers is the same Spirit that 

guides us today. 

                              Tríona Doherty  trionad@gmail.com 

The Annual Triduum in honour of St. Anthony, 

directed by Fr. Michael Duffy, OFM Cap, will take 

place on Tuesday 11th, Wednesday 12th and  

Thursday 13th June at 7:30p.m. in the Capuchin 

Friary, Raheny. Blessing of children & lilies will be 

on Thursday 13th.   
 

The annual Secular Franciscan Pilgrimage to 

Knock will take place on Sunday 30th June.  Coach 

will leave the Capuchin Friary at 8a.m.  Cost €20.  

Contact Mary on 085 8899080 or Tony on 

0862247463 for further information. 

The next Baptism Preparation  

Meeting will be held on Tuesday 11th 

June at 8p.m. in the Church to get 

ready for the celebration of Baptism on 

Sunday 16th June 2019. 

The Churchgate Collection, to be taken after all Masses next weekend, 15th/16th June, is in aid of the local Conference of the St. Vincent De Paul Society.   


